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Mr, Carlton E, Thorne, Director

0ffice of Nuclear Export and Import Contro)

Bureau of Oceans and Internationa)
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U, S. Department of State

washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr, Thorne:

Enclosed are four (4) applicetions for export licenses received recently
by the NRC for low-enriched uranium for use as reload fue: for Chinghan
nuclear power plant Units | and 11 and Kuosheng nuclear power plant

Units 1 and 11 in Taiwan, Assurances from the Government of Taiwan are
required that the material will be subject (o all of the terms and
conditions of an agreement for cooperation, Your assistance in obtaining
the necessary assurances will be appreciated.

Please note that the applicant has submitted two separate license requests
for Chinshan 1 and 11 (XSNMO2480) and two separate license requests for Kuosheng
1 and 11 (XSNMO2481).

Sincerely,

Marvin R, Peterson, Assistant Director
for lnternationni Security, Exports,
and Materials Safety

International Programs

Office of Guvernmental and Public Affairs

Enclosure:

Apgls. dtd 10/3/89
XSNM0O2480 - Tliwan;
XSNM0248]1 - Taiwan

¢cc w/Enclosure:

T. Hart, DOE

R. DelaBarre, DCS
N. Martin, DOE

M. Rosenthal, ACDA
G, Brubaker, DOD
6. Kuzmycz, DOC



